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Dear D12 Families,

It has been a wonderful few weeks of learning, fun, and special events in our schools! This time of
year the pace really picks up and seems to fly by in a blur.

November Board of Education Meeting

Our regular Board of Education meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 19 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Roselle Village Hall. We will be discussing the state report card for the district and each school as
well as the first discussion of our annual tax levy. The meeting will be livestreamed and a link will be
sent approximately 15 minutes before the start of the meeting.

Veterans Day
Thank you to all of the veterans who participated in our Veteran's Day activities. We were honored
to have you!

Board of Education Appreciation Day

https://www.sd12.org/Page/241
https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1680
https://www.sd12.org/
https://www.sd12.org/domain/57


Tomorrow, November 15, is Board of Education Appreciation Day. Board members are community
members who are elected for four-year terms. These volunteers are charged with governance of the
school district, ensuring that policies are implemented. We are grateful for the service of James
McGowan, Kim Duris, Lydia Galante, Steve Zurek, Chris Humbert, Sheryl LeVine, and Imran Shakir.
Thank you for all you do!

Regular School Attendance
As we wrapped up the first trimester last week, it's a good time to check on your learner's
attendance. If your learner has missed three or fewer days, they are on track for a positive
attendance pattern for the school year. We encourage families to schedule non-emergency
appointments outside of school hours. Our school nurses and building administrators are here to
support families if you are struggling to get your learner to school. We look forward to partnering
with you.

Administrative Office Schedule the Week of November 25

If you need to meet with or speak with an employee at our Administrative Office the week of
November 25, please reach out to schedule. Our 12-month employees prioritize taking time off
when learners are not in session and we are not regularly open. However, all employees are
available to address families' needs.

On behalf of our D12 staff, we wish each family a Thanksgiving Break filled with family, fun, and
opportunities to connect with those you love.

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson
Superintendent
#YouBelongInD12
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